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Monday 16th January 2023 

  

 

Re: School Choir  ‘Young Voices 2023’     

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This is very exciting news: I would like to advise all parents and carers that as a school, we 

have acquired tickets for the Young Voices event at the O2 arena on Friday 20th January.  

 

As the tickets are 25 pounds each, we would like to subsidise our families and we will be 

offering tickets for £10 pounds for each family. There are only enough tickets for one member 

of each family to attend the concert. 

 

Please can you pay your £10 in cash to the School Office. Once we have received your £10 

your ticket will be available on the O2 venue app, which you need to download onto your 

mobiles and this will gain you entry into the venue itself.  

 

Please let the office know if you would like a ticket by Wednesday morning at the latest. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Luke Charleson 

Music Specialist 

Woodhill Primary School 

Greenwich Hub 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


